
Hi  
 
Ausgrid has no objection to this development application, however the design submission must comply with 
relevant Ausgrid Network Standards and SafeWork NSW Codes of Practice for construction works near 
existing electrical assets.  
 
The “as constructed” minimum clearances to Ausgrid’s infrastructure must not be encroached by the building 
development. It also remains the responsibility of the developer and relevant contractors to verify and 
maintain these clearances onsite.  
 
Ausgrid’s Network Standards can be sourced from Ausgrid’s website, www.ausgrid.com.au  
 
Should you have any enquiries, please contact Ausgrid at Development@ausgrid.com.au  
 
Regards,  
 
David Su  
Asset Protection Officer | Transmission Mains  

 
02 8569 6584 (Ext: 66584)  
Level 1( Building 2), 25-27 Pomeroy Street, Homebush NSW 2140  
Development@ausgrid.com.au  
 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
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